
 

 

Celebrating 10 years of being an Ofsted Outstanding school  
across all Key Stages Nursery to Year 6  

2009-2019 
 
Under data protection law, individuals have a right to be informed about how the school uses any personal data that we hold 
about them. We comply with this right by providing ‘privacy notices’ to individuals where we are processing their personal data.  
Our privacy notices are available on our website www.johnruskin.southwark.sch.uk or via the school office. 
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4th June 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please note that John Ruskin School and Language Classes will be closing straight 
after lunch at 12.30pm every Friday from Friday 12th June. 
 
This is to allow for staff planning and preparation time, safety training, keeping in 
touch with pupils not in school, preparation of home learning resources and 
additional cleaning. 
 
Please collect your child from their usual gate (A,B,C,D etc). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs L. Dickinson  
Headteacher 
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